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NEW TRIAL MASS SCHEDULE  LENT 2022 

7am weekday Masses and 9:30am Saturday and Sunday 
Mass at the Cathedral are live-streamed. 

 

THANK YOU  

        to those who stay after Mass to clean the pews. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
Friday nights during Lent at 7:30pm QOP Church.  
All welcome! 
 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  from 9 am to 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30pm-5:15 pm 
 
 

Every Friday 7pm-8pm Adoration for Vocation, OLOR 
Cathedral 
Exposition every First Friday of the month from  
10am– 10pm  
 
Cenacle prayer group meets every Thursday after 
8.45am Mass at QOP church.  All welcome! 

Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 

private prayer from 8am-8pm.  
 

If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, after 

hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon to Fri 7:00am 

Tues to Sat 9:30am 
 

QOP Church: 
Tues to Sat 8:45am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue, Thu 7:30pm 
Wed, Fri 10:00am 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH CLERGY 

LENTEN GROUP 
Every Wednesday during Lent. All welcome!  

 

• 5 sessions  starting 9th March till 6th April  
• 7pm at OLOR Cathedral 
• Leader: Seminarian Rosan Mathew 

 

For more information contact the parish office 8379 1700 
 
 
 

LENTEN PENITENTIAL SERVICE 2022 

This year Bishop Anthony has decided to hold Penitential Services in 
each of the Deaneries of the Diocese to allow us to gather as a local 
Catholic community and seek the mercy of God in the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, while also supporting the newest members of the 
Church as they receive the beautiful gift of absolution for the first 
time. During the Rite there will be communal prayers, Scripture 
readings, music, and personal Confession.  

  

All are invited to join Bishop Anthony and the priests of the 
Deaneries for these Penitential Services.  

 
 

NORTHERN BEACHES DEANERY 
Date: Thursday 31 March 
Time: 7pm 
Location: St Mary’s Church, Manly 

  

NORTH SHORE DEANERY 
Date: Wednesday  6 April 
Time: 7pm  
Location: Holy Name Church, Wahroonga  
 
 

 
CHRISM MASS 2022 
The Chrism Mass will be celebrated at 7.30pm on Tuesday 12 April at 
Our Lady of the Rosary, Wiatara. 
 
 

Curious about Catholicism? Are you, or someone you know, 
interested in finding out more about what Catholics believe and 
practise, and why? Do you think you might like to become a Catholic? 
Free information and discussion sessions start very soon. Come and 
see with  no obligation.  
Contact Peter, parish Christian Initiation team leader on Mobile 
0411389300 or via email rcia.hornsby@gmail.com  

 

If you are a parishioner and would like to be a friend or become part 
of the RCIA team to help those on the journey, please also contact 
Peter. 

First Reading                Exodus 3:1-8, 13-15  

Responsorial Psalm     Ps 102:1-4, 6-8, 11 R.v.8  

Second Reading            1 Corinthians 10:1-6,10-12  

Gospel Acclamation     Mt 4:17  

Gospel                             Lk 13:1-9 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Saturday 5:00pm Vigil 
Sunday 8:00am,9:30am,   

             11:00am & 6:00pm 

 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 
(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month 

QOP Church: 
Saturday 5:30pm Vigil 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 
 
 

Korean Mass  
Sat 7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am & 5:00 pm 

NEW TRIAL MASS SCHEDULE  LENT 2022 

http://www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby
mailto:rcia.hornsby@gmail.com


 

BAPTISMS 2022 

 

Baptisms are now available any Saturday/Sunday at 12noon 
(including Lent) in both churches.  
 

For enquiries please ring the parish office. 
 
 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 2022  

 

Calling All Parents of Students wishing to receive any of the 
Sacraments. 

This year we have Confirmation for Year 3 students and First 
Communion for Year 4 and 5 students.  
You will find the registration forms on our Parish website or 
scan the QR code below for the Sacrament enrolment you are 
after. 

 
 
 

 

Confirmation  QR Code                        Eucharist QR Code 

The date for Confirmation will be Saturday June 4th, the eve of 
Pentecost. The Feast of Christ the King is the usual day for 
First Holy Communion, but we need to know numbers before 
deciding the date/s for the celebration in 2022.  

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS CAN YOU HELP PLEASE: 

We have vacancies for various Masses for Senior and 
Junior Altar Servers, your generosity is much  
appreciated.   
If interested please contact the Parish  
Office on 8379 1700.  
Training will be provided. 
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS Needed!  
Parish Livestreaming Ministry 
 

We are inviting those who are interested in joining our 
Livestreaming Ministry. 
We bring the Eucharistic celebration online to those who are 
unable to come to church 
and to those who live far from their local church. 
We have  current vacancies for: 

•   Friday, 7 am Mass on a Fortnightly basis (Adults).   

•   Sunday, 9.30 am Mass on a Monthly basis  
 (Students - year 7 and up) 

Desirable:  Able to commit for 6 months. Then, you can 
extend if still available/willing. 

Training will be provided. 

 

Please contact Ros on 0449 160 710 for more details. Thanks. 
 
 
 
 

May we ask you to pray for   those who are affected by 
the recent floods, those affected by war, those who are sick, 
those who are struck with the virus, those tested positive and 
those in isolation. 

 

We remember those who died recently: Calogera 
Alcemese ● Bernadette Richardson ● Roberto Mataverde ● 
Peter Wild ● Sheila Margaret Barnett  

 

Anniversaries: Graciano Cruz Jr. ●Manuel Royo Blanco ● 
Martin Manjon ● Nicola Macri  
 

We pray for the sick: Michelle Manjon ● Allan Ivers ● 
Martin Palisi  

 

CATECHIST RECRUITMENT — TRAINING NOW  
 

Catechist or Assistant needed for the following public 
schools: 
 

• Wednesdays at Thornleigh West PS -  
Yr 2 at 2:15 – 2:45pm. 

• Wednesdays at Waitara PS -  
Yr 3 at 2:30 – 3:10pm. 

• Thursdays at Normanhurst West PS –  
Yr  4 at 10:30 - 11:00am.  

 

To become a Catechist or an Assistant, contact via email: 
louise.spencer@bbcatholic.org.au 

 
 

CATECHIST RECRUITMENT—THANK YOU 

I would like to thank all the people who have come forward, 
willing to train to become Catechists, some of whom have 
started teaching Scripture last week and this week, as 
schools welcome the return of Special Religious 
Education.  Some people would like to assist and others 
would like to take their own classes.  To all the people who 
have contacted me thank you.   
Louise Spencer, Catechist Coordinator, Hornsby Parish.  

 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
Hornsby Cathedral is exploring  
recommencing Children’s Liturgy on Sunday 
mornings in coming weeks!  
If you would like to be a parent helper, or  
have children in years K-6 who might like to be involved,  
please contact Fionnuala Armstrong 0444 595 959  
armstrongfionnuala@hotmail.com.  
 
 

PIETY STALL opens in Nulty room on following dates: 

•   Sunday, 27th March 7:30am to 11am 
•   Sunday, 10th April    7:30am to 11am 
Then every second Sunday of the month 

 

NOTE: CASH payment only at stall.   
Credit Card accepted during business hours at the parish 
office 
 

PROJECT COMPASSION  
- LENT 2022 

Please take home a set of donation Envelopes to support 
Caritas Australia this Lenten season and help support 
vulnerable people around the world, now and for all future 
generations. 
 
 

VINNIES FLOOD APPEAL 

In response to the devastating floods impacting across NSW 
the St Vincent de Paul Society has launched an emergency 
flood appeal to assist residents with their immediate needs 
as well as longer-term recovery.  
Please visit Vinnies to donate  

 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to anyone who is joining us for the first time 
today, or has only begun to come to Mass here recently. It’s 
great to have you.  
Please pick up a welcome pack from the back of the church.  
Thanks for building your spiritual home with us. 
 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED ADDRESS, EMAIL ADDRESS OR 
CREDIT CARD DETAILS? Please let the parish know if you 
have changed your address, email or credit card details so 
we can update our data system. Thank you. 

mailto:armstrongfionnuala@hotmail.com

